
November 2015 Newsletter

From Miss Julie  
Join us in celebrating World 

Children’s Day on November 
20th - Nearly 25 years ago, 
the world made a promise 
to children: that we would 
do everything in our power 
to protect and promote their 
rights to survive and thrive, to 
learn and grow, to make their 
voices heard and to reach 
their full potential. 

Every day we are privileged 
to care for your littlest family 
members.  We are grateful 
this month that you are a part 
of the Imagine That family 
and wish you peace and joy 
this coming holiday season.

Nursery

Welcome Angleica 

from the nursery & 

new friend Willow 

and Miss Pauline!

Happy Birthday 

Austin! 

Tiny Tots

Toddlers

Happy Birthday 
Phoebe!  Welcome new 

teacher Miss Celena

Preschool

School Age

Happy Birthday 
Dantate! 

Welcome new 

friend Ainsley!

We are working 

on being ready 

for school by 

practicing in circle 

time every day



Im
a

g
in

e 
Th

at


 C
h

il
d

c
a

r
e 

- 
N

o
v

em
b

er
 2

01
5 

N
e

w
sl

ett


er

Ou r Mi s s i o n

Imagine That Childcare provides a warm loving environment, with developmental learning 
activities for children from 6 weeks to 12 years old. We believe that your child’s needs are 

of the utmost importance. Our entire team is committed to meeting those needs. 
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Private Page:
“Imagine That Childcare Group 

(Parents and Teachers)”
Coordination of parents 

connecting with other parents 
for playdates and parties 

Th u r s day & Fr i day, 
Nov e m b e r 26 - 27

We a r e g r at e f u l fo r a l l o u r f r i e n d s

at s c h o o l to l e a r n & p l ay w i t h e v e ry day

Si c k Ki d s Mu s t 
Stay Ho m e.

Re m i n d e r o f Il l n e s s Po l i c y... 
Sym pto m f r e e fo r 24 h o u r s b e fo r e 

co m i n g b ac k to s c h o o l

Pl e a s e La b e l Clot h e s
As the weather changes and we see colder temperature – you will 
probably be bringing heavier winter gear to school.  So many of 
you did a great job labeling your child’s autumn clothes – please 
double check their name is also on their winter clothes as well.  

Thanks ~ From Imagine That Teachers


